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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 4:51 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting

Brian Stange (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Brian Stange 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
I am opposed to a single Native American BOS district. This is racial divisive and should have no place in governance. Equally 
ridiculous would be a proposal to create a Caucasian, Hispanic, African American or Asian single district. This is gerrymandering at its 
finest.  
Contact ID 
Brian Stange 

 




